
Éadaoin Lynch & Keely Cadden from 5th Class competed in 

the Ulster Irish Dancing Championships in Donegal.   The 

competition took place from Friday 1st November to 

Sunday 3rd November. 

They both competed in solo and team competitions and 

had a very successful weekend in Donegal. 

 

 

 

 


